

WORLD COUNCIL OF SYNAGOGUES

Conseil Mondial des Synagogues/Conseio Mundial de Sinagogas 3080 BROADWAY, NEW YORK 27, M.Y. • Riverside 9-8000

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

August 23rd, 1976

Rabbi Norman Lamm President, Yeshiva University 500 West 185th Street New York, New York

Dear Rabbi Lamm:

Please accept my sincere personal good wishes on your selection as President of Yeshiva University. It is not only a great honor, but also a challenge which I feel certain you will meet with the same spirit and good judgment I have observed you exercise on other matters affecting our Jewish Religious Movements in America.

I look forward to you not only accomplishing great benefits for the Orthodox Movement, but also to help bring about a close relationship with all other branches of Judaism in the true spirit of our common religious beliefs.

Having observed your dynamic approach to many problems, I sincerely believe you can help accomplish this most important objective.

With every good wish in your new office, and with kind personal regards, I am,

cordially as ever,

WMN

SAMUEL ROTHSTEIN

sr/ls